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Latest PPS News
BPHC Accepting Nominations for  
Governance Subcommittee Appointments  

BPHC has openings on three of our governance subcommittees including: 
Information Technology (IT), Workforce, and Quality and Care Innovation. 
PPS members are invited to submit their nominations for positions on  
these subcommittees. 

This is an opportunity to take a leadership role in developing strategies 
for DSRIP projects. Subcommittee members reflect the range of our PPS 
network and share our commitment to building a health care delivery system 
that provides our patients with high quality, comprehensive care.

The deadline for nominations is January 3, 2017. Please e-mail Aayesha 
Vichare at AVichare@sbhny.org for information on the nomination process. 
We look forward to hearing from you!

Save the Date: January 18, 2017 
PPS All-Member Webinar

BPHC will host its next all-member webinar on Wednesday, January 18, 2017 
from 9:30 - 11 a.m. Mark your calendars and expect an invitation soon!

BPHC Featured in DSRIP State Digest

BPHC is proud to be spotlighted in this month’s DSRIP state Digest! 

The article highlights our partnership with a.i.r. nyc to provide at-home 
asthma services to people and families in the Bronx struggling to control 
their asthma. Read it here. 

BPHC’s DSRIP 
Workforce Training 
Series for CBOs
 
Register for Motivational 
Interviewing Training!

January 12, 2017
or	
March 21, 2017 

1199 TEF Training Site. 3rd Floor
2501 Grand Concourse
Bronx, NY 10468
Directions

Registration starts today 
for BPHC’s Motivational 
Interviewing (MI) Training

This dynamic, one-day course 
provides workers with skills in 
listening, understanding and  
guiding clients to making healthy 
behavior changes.

The training is presented  
by the National Council for  
Behavioral Health.

Space is limited. CBOs can  
register here.

Additional courses in our 
DSRIP Workforce Training 
Series for CBOs are:
 
DSRIP 101 – An online, interactive 
training on the basics of DSRIP, why  
it is important and how it will affect  
the workforce. Details coming in a 
future communication.
 
“Cultural Competency in the 
Bronx” – Offered in November  
and December. Additional trainings 
will be scheduled.

For questions, contact Mary Morris, 
Director of Workforce Innovation, 
MMorris@sbhny.org,  
(718) 960-3684. 

Like us!

E-mail us your feedback: feedback@bronxphc.org
To report compliance issues please call the Compliance Helpline: 1-855-813-7351,  
or report online: www.bphc.ethicspoint.com.
 
Our mailing address is: 4422 Third Avenue • Bronx, New York 10457

Copyright ©2015 Bronx Partners for Healthy Communities. All rights reserved.

You can visit us online:
www.bronxphc.org

mailto:AVichare%40sbhny.org?subject=
https://www.health.ny.gov/health_care/medicaid/redesign/dsrip/digest/docs/2016-dec_issue.pdf
https://www.google.com/maps/place/2501+Grand+Concourse,+Bronx,+NY+10468/@40.8630188,-73.8993371,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m5!3m4!1s0x89c2f3870bf089c9:0x58df6feeb46779c4!8m2!3d40.8630188!4d-73.8971484?shorturl=1
mailto:workforce%40bronxphc.org?subject=
mailto:MMorris%40sbhny.org?subject=
https://www.facebook.com/bronxphc/
mailto:feedback%40bronxphc.org?subject=Feedback
http://www.bphc.ethicspoint.com
http://www.bronxphc.org
https://www.linkedin.com/groups/St-Barnabas-Hospital-4395201?home=&gid=4395201&trk=groups_guest_most_popular-h-logo
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCprGWKogfX8n0IULF8wH22Q
https://www.facebook.com/bronxphc
https://twitter.com/Bronxphc
https://www.facebook.com/bronxphc/

